
Village of Rossville 

Budget Hearing 

April 30, 2025 

5:30 P.M. 
 

Mayor Queen and Trustees Daniel, Gammon, Jones, Black and Wallace were 

present at the Budget Hearing held at the Rossville Municipal Building, located at 

120 East Attica Street in Rossville, Illinois. Trustee Cornell was absent. Guests in 

attendance were Clerk White, Kathy Rife, Caleb Finley, Bridget Ault, David Ault, 

Jeanine Black, Mike Jackson, Kenneth Gammon and Eric Thomas.  

 

The proposed budget had been posted in pamphlet form at the village office. 

 

Mayor Queen called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m. The proposed budget for 

fiscal year 2026 was reviewed.  

 

Trustee Black read the balances of each fund listed on the proposed budget for 

fiscal year 2026. There were no questions or concerns from the audience or board 

members. 

 

Motion was made by Black, seconded by Daniel to adjourn the budget hearing. 

Vote: Daniel, yes; Black, yes; Jones, yes; Gammon, yes; Wallace, yes. The 

meeting adjourned at 5:38 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Chris White 

Village Clerk 

 

Board approved 5-19-25 


